MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF COSMETOLOGY
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
July 20, 2020 at 9:00 AM
Robert E. Lee Building
239 North Lamar St., 12* Floor
Jackson, MS. 39201

EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES

Minutes of Executive Session held during the July 20,2020 Regular Board of Cosmetology Meeting

In Executive Session, the Board was updated on the facts and circumstances surrounding the accounting
errors and irregularities that occurred in 2016-2017 in the Board’s financial records. The update,
including the finding that all moneys received by the Board were not all deposited or not correctly
accounted for after receipt. The Board determined that all of the above could have affected the
recording of the receipt of Mr. Thornton’s money orders sent to the Board and crediting those money
orders to the payment of the necessary renewal fees.

Board Secretary Ennis made a motion to recognize the renewal efforts of Mr. Thornton efforts during

2016 — 2017 which would allow him to now renew his current license. Board Member Bills seconded the
motion. The Board voted unanimously 4-0 to approve.
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